
 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

February Newsletter 2017 

Upcoming Events 

Academic Theme  

 

Friendships (Making friends around the world) 

and Teddy Bear Picnic.    

Color: Pink 

Value: Caring 

Number value: 6  

Oral counting:  1-20 

Shape: Heart 

Phonics :  c, k, e, h, r, m, d     

  

 

 

 

Notice Board 

 

Teddy Bear Picnic 

Tuesday, 14th February 

Pink Colour Day 

Wednesday, 22nd February 

 

Picnic Day  

 

On Tuesday the 14th there will be a 

picnic event outside in our outdoor area 

which will feature visitors from Build-a-

Bear Workshop and Orange Wheels. 

Parents can retrieve their children at the 

normal pick-up time and also enjoy 

some of the activities and goodies for 

sale from our visitors. 

 

Parents are kindly asked to send a 

classroom shared snack with their 

children on that day to be enjoyed with 

their class.  

The food sign-up list is posted on the 

classroom doors for parents to fill in.  

 

Goodbye Miss Tamara! 

 

It is with a heavy heart that Miss 

Tamara says farewell to Simba Nursery! 

We must say goodbye when she leaves 

us at the end of February to get married. 

We wish her a life full of happiness and 

joy as she starts her new life. Please 

stay tuned for further information 

regarding the teacher who will be taking 

over her class. 

 

 

Song of the Month 

The More We Get Together 

The more we get together, together, together 

The more we get together the happier we’ll be! 

‘Cause your friends are my friends, 

And my friends are your friends. 

The more we get together the happier we’ll be! 
 


